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Hello 

I am an over 65 years of age disabled vet that lives in New Mexico. I have treasured the annual
pass as it allows me to be able to go to the state parks. If the state parks annual pass is taken
away I will not be able to afford to even primitive camp. 
Please rethink the option of getting rid of the annual passes for NM residents. 

thank you 
ganga karmokar 
usaf disabled veteran
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